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Upper Lawrenceville Waterline Replacement Project – Phase 2 

PROGRESS AND LOOK-AHEAD:  

• To date, new 8-inch water main has 
been installed on Holmes Street, 
Carnegie Street, Keystone Street, 
52nd, 54th, and 55th Streets, Duncan 
Street, Kent Way, and Poe Way 
(from Stanton Avenue to 52nd 
Street).  

• To date, service lines on Holmes 
Street, Carnegie Street, Keystone 
Street, 54th and 55th Streets, Kent 
Way, and Duncan Street have been 
connected to the new 8-inch water 
main.  

• During December, new 8-inch water 
main will be placed on Poe Way 
from 52nd Street to McCandless 
Avenue, and service line 
connections will continue.  

• The project is approximately 90% 
complete.  

• The anticipated project completion 
date is December 31, 2016.  

• Questions?  Please contact:  
Tunde Ibrahim 
PWSA Construction Project Manager 
(412) 255-2545 or 
tunde@pgh2o.com 
 


